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Date: July 30, 2003

      TO: Board Members - Parks and Recreation

FROM: General Manager - Parks and Recreation

                    SUBJECT: BROCK HOUSE SOCIETY LEASE RENEWAL -
SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT

RECOMMENDATION

THAT the current lease between the Brock House Society and the Park Board be
renewed on a month to month basis for an indefinite term commencing February 1,
1998.

BACKGROUND

At the regular meeting of the Board held on June 1, 1998, the Commissioners considered a staff
report recommending the renewal of the lease with the Brock House Society for a five year term.

DISCUSSION

During discussion on the report a motion moved by Commissioner Fetherstonhaugh postponed the
Brock House Society lease renewal, to ensure consistency in lease approvals.

This report recommends a month to month renewal ensuring continuity for the Society to continue
services for seniors, while the Park Board considers other outstanding leases.

CONCLUSION

The Park Board can continue to manage the lease arrangement in the short term ensuring the Society
has no disruption in their service to the community.
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